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Senator Dembrow, 
 Thank you for taking the time to read this email, during such a busy time.
  Id like to take this opportunity to urge you to reconsider passing Lc19. At the very
least, to reconsider going statewide thru any forcible measures. I would suggest
metro area only, IF the people of the metro counties vote for it, and other counties if
their constituents vote to opt in. I would also strongly urge you to remove the wording
about giving preference for finance to those counties who have opted in, leaving other
counties infacstructure to surely decline and fail until they are forced to opt in.
 This bill is hinged on carve outs, exemptions, and campaign finance. It is not in the
interest of the population of Oregon, but only those who were worked into the deals I
just mentioned. I would take that a step father to say that this bill kills the hopes of
future generations to successfully start businesses, especially in transportation, Ag,
and Timber. In exchange for our future small business opportunities, this bill gives a
round of campaign support and financing and puts the competitors of the handful who
received carve outs out of business. 
  This bill is a tax, and I urge you to bring it, in its entirety, to the people for a vote.
This bill is being ran thru the short session as an emergency, so that we cannot
repeal it. It is not an emergancy, and I urge you not to label it as one.
  I would like to thank you once more for your time, and ask you to please hear and
consider my words.
 Tasha Webb


